
CLASS SCHEDULES FOR 2016/17 
 

The KAHS 2016/17 GRADE 10 – 12 SCHEDULES will be available in the office for 
students beginning Monday, June 20th.   
 
The KAHS 2016/17 GRADE 9 SCHEDULES will be available in the office for students 
on Monday, June 27th.   
 

Parents are encouraged to review the schedules with their children.  Requests for 
course changes can be discussed with Mr. Fritschy as per his availability during the 
afternoons of June 21st, 22nd, 23rd and 27th.   
 
Course changes can also be requested in August on the 24th, 25th, the morning of 
the 26th or the afternoons of the 30th and 31st.   
 

Please note that while every attempt will be made to accommodate course 
change requests, it may not be possible in some instances. 

 
 

FOR FURTHER DETAILS REGARDING THE 2016/17 SCHOOL YEAR, INCLUDING THE CALENDAR AT A 
GLANCE, BELL TIMES, SCHOOL SUPPLIES AND IMPORTANT DATES, PLEASE VISIT 

www.kateandrewshighschool.com 


